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WRITTEN QUESTION
Mr Mills to the Treasurer
Stamp Duty collected from property under control of the Waterfront Corporation
The Darwin Waterfront Corporation was created to deliver re-development of historic industrial land and port related infrastructure through a public-private partnership:
1.
Could you advise for each financial year, 2006/07 until 2010/11 – 

(a) the amount of stamp duty collected from the sale or lease of property within the area under the control of the Waterfront Corporation.

WRITTEN RESPONSE

The Territory Revenue Office Taxation Administration System stores information based on tax payers and not on property location. 

Therefore, information on stamp duty associated with conveyances of property based on particular locations is not available.
